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Luis Rodriguez and I alternated speaking in 
September. He spoke on Defending the Gospel on 
September 4. I spoke on The Lord’s Supper and 

Walking with Christ the next Sunday. Then Luis spoke 
on Rewards and Loss of Rewards on September 18. The 
last Sunday I spoke on The Second Coming of Christ, in 
which I overviewed everything from the Rapture to the 
New Heavens and the New Earth. Each Sunday Luis and 
I fielded questions for about 30 minutes. The Q & A time 
was great. 

September 17
Ken Yates was invited to speak at a local Spanish 

speaking church on how Greek can help us understand 
the New Testament.

Ken spoke on the passage in Mark 8 that deals with 
Jesus' teaching on taking up one's cross and following 
Him. He pointed out that in most Spanish as well as 
English translations, there is a change in the word “life” 

to “soul.” Ken showed 
how the Greek word, 
however, is the same 
throughout. Jesus is not 
saying a person can lose 
their “soul” (or “alma” 
in Spanish), but that 
a person can waste or 
lose their life by how 
they live.

Ken just hoped he 
did not butcher the Spanish to the point that they did 
not understand what he was saying. The people did say 
they understood 
and that it shed new 
light on the passage.

Ken in 
Costa Rica

Currently, 
Ken is in Costa 
Rica looking at 
opportunities to 

www.faithalone.orgOctober 2016

We bought a green screen! Very fancy. Your support has already helped us reach thousands of new people.



teach at a seminary there. He has been able to help in 
a New Testament Survey class. Ken was able to show 
that in 1 Thessalonians 5 Paul is not saying that dead 
believers will be raptured, but that even those believers 
who are not looking for the Lord's return will be 
raptured. The word for “dead” is different than the word 
“dead “ in chapter four. Ken will be with the class for two 
weeks.

Please pray for the possibility of doing these trips on 
a recurring basis. The school is very interested in having 
Ken come whenever he can. They are even looking into 
having some classes in English.

Filming Lots of Short Videos in 
September

Brad filmed Bob and Shawn, and sometimes just 
Bob, speaking on about a dozen topics. Each video was 
around 2 to 3 minutes in length. It will take a month 
or so before we release them since Brad has to merge 
several cameras, edit the sound, add headings, an 
introduction, and a conclusion.

This month we released a video on eternal security 
which we had done previously. Over 5,000 people saw 
the video in a week! This included many new people. 

Logos Course on Free Grace 
Theology 
Pre-Sale Started September 29th

Back in March Logos filmed me (Bob) speaking for 
about 12 hours on Free Grace Theology. There were 
about 72 short segments of around 10 minutes in length 
each. 

That course was made available for pre-sale at the 
end of September. As soon as sales are large enough, 
possibly within a month or two, the course will be 

shipped out. 
Whether you have Logos software or not, you can 

use this course. It will make a great resource for Sunday 
School classes, Bible studies, and even sermons. A 
pastor can play a minute or so from any video during his 
sermon. 

My thanks to GES Partner Bill Fiess who encouraged 
Logos to have me do this course and who has been a real 
encouragement to me every step of the way. 

We are hoping that this course reaches a huge 
number of people. Wayne Grudem’s new book against 
Free Grace Theology might well help generate more 
interest in this course.

Please help us get the word out about this course and 
buy a copy if you are able. 

Letters
Thank you so much. You are speaking the truth I have 

been looking for. Our Adult Ministry pastor was the first 
to introduce this to us. Don't weaken. ~T.L., Stephens 
City, VA.

You and your ministry are a blessing to me. Thank 
you! ~B.E., N Manchester, IN

Grace in Focus is informative and edifying. ~L.H., Las 
Vegas, NV

 
Thank you Bob and the whole GES team for all you 

are doing for the gospel. There's a lot of confusion out 
there on what it takes to get “saved.” Keep up the good 
work in Jesus! ~C. L., Indianapolis, IN

I felt the need to give a little extra and a little earlier. 
Keep on keeping on. God bless, in Jesus' name. ~C.C., 
Dekalb, MS
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So many takes!

Bob's Logos videos are pre-selling soon!


